25X1

25X1

25X1

25X1

25X1
25X1

25X1

Approved For Release 2006/07/10 : CIA-RDP80S01268A000500020022-3 W’“

I ol Bk o

Y

Journal - Office of Legislative Counsel Page 3
Tuesday - 28 February 1978

25X1

8. | LEGISLATION Attended the House
Judiciary Subcommittee on Civil and Constitutional Rights hearing on
S R. 10400, the FBI charter legislation, at which Attorney General
Griffin Bell was the witness. (See Memorandum for the Record.)

9. | | LEGISLATION Called Dave Barrett,
at the Department of Justice, to ask if OLC could get a copy of the full
transcript of Attorney General Griffin Bell's testimony at the House
Judiciary Subcommittee on Civil and Constitutional Rights hearing on
H.R. 10400, the FBI charter legislation, held earlier in the day. He
said he would check into it. Mr. Barrett also indicated that it is his
impression that the bill will not be going anywhére this session.

10. | | LIAISON Received a call from Hal Ford,
Senate Select Committee on Intelligence staff, who said he had reviewed
last week 1974 and 1975 intelligence disseminations from Saigon Station
and had asked that 40 - 50 of them be sent to the Committee office. I
agreed to check into this with the DDO. Ford said he still wanted to
see Tom Polgar, DDQ, again as one of the last steps of the Committee's
investigation of the Frank Snepp, former Agency employee, charges, but
he would have to let me know suggested date and time.

11. | | LIAISON Received a call from Jean
Christoff, Senate Select Committee on Intelligence staff, regarding a
scheduled meeting she and Mike Epstein, also of the Committee staff, 251
were to have tomorrow with former Agency employee, | | 26X1

I asked Christoff to call|

25X1

directly on this as Mr. was with | at that time.
She agreed and I was later informed that the meeting would take place

at Agency Headquarters on 3 March at 10:00 a.m.

12. | | LIAISON Called Ted Ralston, Senate
Select Committee on Intelligence staff, regarding the 27 February letter
from Chairman Birch Bayh (D., Ind.) to the Director requesting
unsanitized copies of memoranda previously supplied to the House Select

- Committee on Intelligence, Chaired by Representative Otis G, Pike (D., N.Y.).

Ralston said the issues raised in Chairman Bayh's letter need not be addressed
specifically by the Director, that the Committee was only asking for
unsanitized copies of the documents enclosed. I told Ralston many of thes& X!
were over five years old and appeared to be very informal and I therefore

suspected it would take some time to locate them all. Ralston indicated this

was fine. i;? ﬁgﬂg?ﬁ%‘tﬂi&i— : ] q' 7 | . | MORI/CDF
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